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Twelfth Sunday in ordinary time.
23rd June 2013. Sat 22 June 6.00pm Sharron Anderson
Sun 23 June 9.00am Fr.Anthony Taylor
11.00am St.Luke's Parish
2.00pm Mass at Norton Priory
Mon 24 June 9.30am Deceased Clergy
Tues 25 June10.30am Requiem Mass Ginette Boyle
No Evening Mass
Wed 26 June No Morning Mass
9.45am Funeral Service Vittorio Cottiga
Thu 27 June 9.30am Thanksgiving
Fri 28 June 9.30am Special Int.
Sat 29 June 6.00pm John Doyle
Sun 30 June 9.00am Int Kelly Family
11.00am St.Luke’s Parish

CONFESSIONS. Saturday before Mass 5.00-5.40pm ALTAR SERVERS So far | have heard from five boys

and girls who like to be altar servers, and | intend to
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK we pray for our people at hold a training session this week.
home or in hospital '

IN MEMORIAM Let us pray for deceased family and
friends and past priests of our parish, and especially this
week for Ginette Boyle(Elton) and Vittorio Cottiga

(Frodsham) that all may share in the new life of the BILL YATES from Our Lady’s Parish is to be ordained

Deacon early in July to serve in our pastoral area. Some of

ResbirEcton, you may know him and wish to contribute to a presentation.
Special envelopes can be found in the porch and placed in
COLLECTION last week £720. Many thanks to you all. the Offertory Collection.

Diocesan Children’s Society Boxes are due
to be emptied. Please bring them to the Sacristy, if you
can. It will be a great help.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Monday 24th June
after Mass until 12noon. If you can spend 30 minutes in
adoration, please complete the form in the porch. Or else
call in for just a few minutes of prayer

CATHOLIC VOICE -Shrewsbury Diocese quarterly. Copies
are available in the porch. Please take one. No charge.

Year of Faith Celebration of Mass at Norton Priory on Sunday 23rd June 2013 at 2:00 pm

Thanks all the parishioners who volunteered to serve as Eucharistic Ministers, a team of three people
have been chosen from each parish, and these ministers have been informed.We are delighted that
so many of our elderly and disabled parishioners are looking forward to taking part in this celebration,
Altar servers are asked to arrive at the priory by 1:00pm.Elderly parishioners should arrive by 1:15pm
First Communicants should arrive no earlier than 1:30p.m.The remainder of the congregation are
asked to be in place by 1:45pm

The procession of clergy, altar servers and First Communicants will take place at 2:00p.m.

Volunteer drivers with their passengers should use the Priory car park; Norton Priory Staff will direct
other people to car parks within the vicinity of the priory. The site at Norton Priory is uneven, in the
interests of health and safety it would be advisable to wear appropriate footwear, if the weather is hot
it would also be advisable for everyone to have a small bottle of water.



